
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

REFLECTIONS 
June 12, 2024 

 
Interim Pastor 
Dr. Doug White 

 
MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Father’s Day 

This year's Father's Day is on Sunday, June 16th. For 
each male in attendance, your presence will minister to a 
special group of people across the state of Tennessee. In 
honor of each male in attendance, a monetary gift will be 
given to the Tennessee Baptist Adult Homes.   
About the offering: Sponsored by the Tennessee Baptist 
Mission Board, the "Father's Day Offering for Tennessee 
Baptist Adult Homes" provides additional funds to assist 
in caring for senior adults and adults with exceptional 
needs. This offering undergirds the entire ministry of 
Tennessee Baptist Adult Homes, which provides 
affordable care and services for residents, including those 
with limited financial resources. 

 

Business Meeting Rescheduled 
This month’s business meeting has been rescheduled for 
next Sunday, June 23rd, at 7:00 PM.  
 

Just a Reminder 
There will be no 633 service on Wednesday, June 26th. 
 

Hour of Prayer 
Join us on Saturday, July 6th, from 8-10 AM for some 
focused prayer.  There won't be any music or message, 
just prayer!  You can kneel at the altar or sit in a pew 
and pray for our church, community, nation, and events 
worldwide.  
 

Security Volunteers 
Sunday, June 16th    

1st Service & 
Sunday School 

Dan Blevens 

2nd Service Edward Hill 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 
card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 
 



 
Adventure Week Schedule 

 

Monday-Thursday, June 24-27th 
 

Dinner - 5:15-5:45 
 

Worship - 5:50-6:25 
 

Activities - 6:30-8:10 
 

Closing Story 8:15-8:30 
 

Friday, June 28th 
 

Worship - 5:15-5:45 
 

Dinner & Celebration (outside) 5:50-8:00 
 

Adventure Week SIGNUP 
Please register your child/children to participate by using 
the QR code.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
*How to use a QR code: open the built-in camera app on 
your smartphone. Point the camera at the QR code. Tap 
the banner and follow the instructions on the screen.  
 

Pavilion Reservations 
Are you looking for a fun place to host a Sunday School 
party, a birthday party, or a family get-together? The 
pavilion is an excellent outdoor venue. It is equipped with 
a covered patio, kitchen with stovetop, microwave, and 
refrigerator, bathroom facilities, and extra tables and 
chairs if needed. 
If you want to reserve the pavilion, please get in touch 
with the church office at (865) 977-1526 or email 
pgbc@pgbctn.org.  You will need to stop by the office 
before your event to pick up the keys for the bathroom 
and kitchen.  

 
 

 
JUNE EARLY MORNING GREETERS 

Rodney & Judy Tomblin 
 

Online Giving 
Are you considering using online giving but are on the 
fence? Here are a few benefits to consider: 
It’s easy - You don’t have to fish around for your 
checkbook or go withdraw some cash. You can simply 
grab your phone (which you always have with you) and 
give. 
It’s fast - If you’re using an app like Pushpay, you can 
probably give in a fifth of the time it would take you to 
write one check. 
It’s green - You’re writing fewer checks, and you’re 
using fewer envelopes. 
It’s secure - Giving digitally is much more secure than 
cash or checks.  
Your giving schedule is up to you - If you feel the need to 
give, you can. You don’t rely upon our organization or 
service to give your gift. 
If you are interested in online giving, there are 
instruction sheets in the foyer for giving through a 
downloadable app for your smartphone (Android or 
Apple).  Or you can donate by going to the “GIVE” tab 
on our website (pgbctn.org). 
 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 
      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 
Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 
Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 3:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 
 
At Pleasant Grove Baptist Church our purpose is 
Worshipping God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching 
people, building relationships with Christ, meeting needs 
and sharing Christian joy. 
 

http://www.pgbctn.org/
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